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Water Supply Update 
Serving the Communities of Hampton, North Hampton, Rye & Stratham 

Weather Trends/Outlook 
Precipitation this month was drier than normal; 2.3 inches compared to 3.9 inches on average.  The seacoast is 
now in a Moderate Drought condition (see the U.S. Drought Monitor map below).  Aquarion’s supply has been 
sufficient to meet demands so far yet some nearby communities have implemented outside water use 
restrictions.  Aquarion customers are encouraged to follow the Best Practices described below. 
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Currently, there are no water use restrictions in place, however, customers are encouraged to follow the best 
practices described below.  Following these practices will improve general conservation and water efficiency, 
and contribute to delaying or avoiding mandatory water use restrictions altogether,  

 


